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President’s Corner by Doug Cashmore: 

July is rapidly approaching and it is now time to start planning our 2021 National 
Rally.  I did not receive any input regarding a spring rally so the board felt that it 
would be best to forgo any early rallies in hopes of generating excitement for the 
National Rally in July. We will be conducting the rally starting Tuesday July 20, 
2021 with a welcome happy hour (or two) starting at 1700 hours. We will conclude 

the rally with our dinner on Sunday July 25, 2021 at 1700 hours.  I will publish a preliminary 
plan of events in next month’s newsletter. 

I really need some help in getting this rally up and running. If you are planning on attending and 
would like to help the board out, please drop me a quick email. I have a number of tasks, be the 
first to call me to pick the one you like the best. 

I know COVID has really put the dampener on all of our lives. Lanita and I have mothballed 
our RV for the first time ever and only travelled a couple of thousand miles in the last 12-14 
months. This compared to 12,000 miles in 2019. It is really hard to get excited about anything 
right now BUT let’s get excited and make 2021’s MILWIT National Rally THE best rally 
EVER. 
 
Doug Cashmore 
President MILWIT 2019 – 2021 

Vice President Lanita Cashmore 
Treasurer 

Kim Korber 
Secretary 

April 2021 2019-2021 Officers 

Doug Cashmore 
President 
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Notes from the Vice President by  
Regrettably, we also lost Mike Walker this past year and we are in urgent need of a Vice 
President for the remainder of this half of 2021. IAW our by-laws the officers are elected for a 
term of one year from August 1 – July 31. So we need someone to volunteer and help out until 
July 31, 2021.  Please contact me if you are willing to help.  
 
Notes from the Treasurer by Lanita Cashmore 

Our treasury is doing well, mostly because of no money going out for club 
rallies.  Our club currently holds $3209.86 in the bank in Forest City.  I have 
sent our membership list to the WIT club asking that they crosscheck to see if 
everyone’s WIT club dues are up to date. If you have not paid your WIT club 
dues, please do so now.  
 

We have had some expenditures to cover maintenance of our website and we will have expenses 
to cover our upcoming National Rally.  We did not collect any dues last year but I must ask 
everyone to mail their dues to me this year to insure that we have funds to cover our expenses.  
I will have estimates on what our National Rally and GNR will be costing us in next months’ 
newsletter.  
  
If you need a replacement hat or patches, send me an email and we will work out the details to 
get it to you ASAP.  Anyone interested in joining MILWIT should print off our application 
which can be found on our website MILWIT.net.  Mail the completed form to the address, on the 
form, with a check for the required membership fees. Please email me when you have sent me 
snail mail so I will look out for your letter. We are often on the road and I do not want to miss 
your letters. Anyone who needs a replacement hat or patch send me an email and we can arrange 
for payment and shipping to your address. 
 

Notes from the Secretary by Kim Korber: 
MILWIT members are bonded together by our military affiliation regardless of 
branch of service or whether we RV full-time or part-time. MILWIT is YOUR 
club within the Winnebago family. New members are this organization’s 
lifeblood and future. Please spread the word about membership in MILWIT 
throughout your travels.  
 

mailto:lanitac54@gmail.com
http://www.milwit.net/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/MILWIT-Membership-Application-2019-2020.pdf
http://www.milwit.net/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/MILWIT-Membership-Application-2019-2020.pdf
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MILWIT Web Site: 
The MILWIT website MILWIT.net remains the main source of information for the members 
with the latest news and plans of the club. Please feel free to email the webmaster with any 
news you would like to share with other members. I am very interested in member’s pictures 
both old and new to include in the website. Please share any experience with the many military 
campgrounds around the country. We would all benefit from knowledge of which bases have 
good and bad campgrounds visit when we travel. 
 
Carmine Liscio: 
Sadly, Carmine passed away on February 12, 2021. I sent everyone an email informing you of 
his passing. I received a card from Dorothy which tells about his life and passing. In Loving 
Memory Carmine Liscio. 
 
I am sorry for having to send out three emails about Carmine’s passing.  The first two emails 
were blank. The program that I use to send each member the same message failed to include the 
text of the message the first two times I sent the email. What went wrong is unknown at the 
moment but, I am working with the company that wrote the application to correct the problem 
and prevent it from happening again. 
 

WIT Club: 
 
I am asking everyone to contact the WIT club and update their membership. Our bylaws and 
WIT bylaws require that you maintain a current membership with the WIT club to be a 
member of MILWIT.  
 
Website https://www.winnebago.com/owners/wit-club/join Email them at 
wit@winnebagoind.com  Call them at 800-643-4892 
 

  

http://www.milwit.net/
mailto:amecnet59@gmail.com
http://www.milwit.net/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/Carmine-In-Memory.pdf
http://www.milwit.net/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/Carmine-In-Memory.pdf
https://www.winnebago.com/owners/wit-club/join
mailto:wit@winnebagoind.com
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Current Events 
CLUB RALLIES 

 
MILWIT 

Eastern Rally 2021 
Cancelled 

 
MILWIT 

Western Rally 2021 
Cancelled 

 
MILWIT 

National Rally  
July 20 – 25, 2021 

 
 
Lanita and I had the chance to visit with Mike and Joy Atterbery last month. It was a fun afternoon with lots 
of conversation and a couple of bottles of wine. If you have met with other members in the last year share it 
with me and I will share with the members. 
 


